
Larry Rutkowski-Central Stores 

Jessie Rust-Grounds Lead 

Gil Kvatek-Painter 

Cheryl Mueller-Custodial Lead 

Chris Leslie-Facility Repair 

Joyce Sopa-Custodial 

 

FRESH THOUGHTS 
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Services 
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2014 

UWSP 

FACIL ITY  SERVICES  

For the Staff  

By the Staff 

 

Donations will be accepted for  

the Humane Society  

for the month of March 

     Drop items off at M&M  

     or Nelson Hall 

Dogs 

Canned or dry food, treats or toys 

Cats 

Canned or dry food, treats or toys 

Bedding 

Used, washed, quilts or blankets 

Blankets and 

towels  
Toys!!!! 

Cash 
Quote of the 

Month 

 
Kill ‘em  

with kindness 
 

                   -Joyce Sopa- 



Hi, My name is Brian Harvath, and 
my hometown is South Milwaukee. 
I’ve been working at UWSP for 5 
years. Currently I am in recycling . 
My favorite food is baked chicken.  
The most interesting place that I’ve 
been is Vegas, and my favorite movie 
is Rocky. I enjoy bowling as a hobby. 
If I ever won a million dollars I would 
help brothers and my sister pay off 

bills, and have some fun with it.  
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Years of Service  

Recognition for  

March 2014 

10 Years of Services : 

Greg Babino - March 1, 2004 

Facility Maintenance Specialist 

Look for TEAM nomination 
forms coming out in April 

2014 

T.E.A.M. @ Facility Services 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

All nominees must be permanent 

employees of Facility Services 



Team UWSP 
Jason, Max, Gil, Tana, Paul, Tina, Eva, Sam 



Tina, Sam and Eva 

Peggy and Greg 

Polar Plunge  

warm up 

Paul and daughter Jessi 

Gill and daughter Shayla 

and Son Max 



After the Plunge 

T hank you to everyone that donated money for the 
Special Olympics Polar Plunge, and the people that 

came to Sunnyvale Park to support our TEAM.  Thanks 
to our UWSP Facility Services TEAM  for “Freezin’ for a 
Reason”.  They all raised enough money to  “toss our 
boss”, Facility Director, Paul Hasler.  Altogether we 

raised nearly $2,200 for Special Olympics. 

A  special thank 
you to Eva for 

encouraging TEAM to 
join her in raising 
money for Special 

Olympics.  


